Maintenance meetings.
We have moved the maintenance meetings to 6.15 to suit those at work on 1st and 3rd
Monday of each month.

Community Payback
Payback is now pretty much back to normal.

We had some slight challenges around toilet facilities, but liaison between JPC & John
Ganjavi has solved that.

The team will now meet on both Saturday and Sunday at St Nivholas church. On Saturday
they will work on projects around town. On Sunday they will start each week with the
churchyard, and then move onto other projects. | REALLY NEED HELP & SUGGESTIONS
FROM OTHER COUNCILLORS ABOUT PROJECTS AROUND TOWN. We risk losing their input
if they run out of work.

In the previous month, they have

e worked on the churchyard which is looking fabulous,
o started to clear the gully behind the schools,

e cleared Milking Lane,

o cleared the alley behind Fieldhouse Close,

e cleared the weeds from Warwick Road.

They have also dug out, cleared and woodchipped the borders in the car park at Prince
Harry Road. If you haven't been to see, it looks really good.

Other Maintenance issues around Town.
We are waiting on John Brown to meet me in Henley to sort out some drainage issues.

Work on clearing the Pond is underway
We are planning to walk the river with EA, to identify problem spots.
We are going to start work improving the bridges in Riverlands next weekend

We have had very few other resident requests.



